PTA General Meeting Agenda
June 17 2024 - 7:30pm via zoom

Call Meeting to Order at 7:35pm
Confirmation of Quorum - confirmed by Sam Bennet (20 confirmed attendees)
Pres/Co-Pres Remarks Kelly Ringston and Allison Quinn remarked about everything

we’'ve accomplished a lot as far as community events, and investment back into the school
community and teacher needs.

VI:

Thanked everyone on the PTA who agreed to volunteer their time two years ago.

We've raised more than $85K for this school, transformed some of the structure and the
way that the teachers feel supported by those dollars.

No teacher is paying out of pocket for things anymore, and we’re proud to have been a
part of that. And we’re really excited for what's ahead.

Treasurer Report:

Currently snapshot: The PTA has $45,000, ample capital to start the year.

The PTA we've spent $25K in Bradford faculty support: $11,500 on stipends, $6,000 on
teacher approved purchases, teacher appreciation week (massages and food) and we
helped replenish the library books.

$20,000 on furniture for the school, which took months to execute, and we hope this is
just the beginning of that.

Family events - we spend $8,800 through the year, and these are all free events for the
community.

Education (health and wellness): $15,000

Bradford festival, Music program, most of the assemblies.

$149,000 on the school for the 24-25 school year.

And good luck to Matt who will be taking this over next year.

Election:
Kelly Ringston introduces the four candidates who will lead the board into the next
school year. Our nominating committee has identified the following:

- Marisa Russell - currently the chair of the 5th grade committee and has a rising

3rd and K

- Katie LaVigne - graduating 5th grader, 3rd grader and K.

- Matt Dresnick - | have a rising 2nd and rising 5th

- Jena McLauglin - my oldest is a rising 3rd grader and two more preschoolers

Vote by acclamation - all in favor, no one against
- The old PTA board will be in the role through June 30th, new board begins July
1st.

Final reminders



- Kelley Perkins purchases a cabinet to keep PTA things for the next year, if you have
anything you want ot keep in there (paper goods etc, we can have the new PTA start off

with something)

- We plan to forge ahead with the Aboushi event even though it's going to be hot.

- We need a few people to help with the library and adding new books for next Tuesday,
so email Allison if you want to volunteer.

VIl:  Adjourn at 7:55pm



